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Tarek Ball

From: Mason, Amy <amy.owen@mdlz.com>
Sent: 17 August 2020 12:35
To: Tarek Ball
Subject: Beehive close TPO

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

This email originated from outside of the Organisation 
STOP: Were you expecting this Email? Does it look genuine? 
THINK: Before you CLICK on links or OPEN any attachments.  

Good Morning Tarek, 
 
Hope you are well. 
I am writing you today to discuss about the TPO that has been put on a large Oak tree overlapping my back garden. I 
received the letter about this in the week commencing 10th August. Below are the reasons I would like the TPO to be 
revoked: 

 I have young children that play in the garden and have had acorns and branches drop on them or near them. 
 I have a small shihtzu dog who has been eating the acorns- This is poisonous to dogs! So I have to go out 

daily to clear up the acorns. 
 My Son and daughter both have asthma and during the tree pollen season they get really affected by it and 

have to have their inhalers more often. Ambulances have also been called due to this. 
 I am a single parent and find it hard work to keep cleaning up the leaves from fall.  
 There is also limited sun light. We are pushed to sit and play on my drive if we want to enjoy the sunshine. 

This shouldn’t be right when we have our own back garden  
 
Is there any way we could set up a day that we are all able join to meet and discuss about the tree being cut to 
boundary? 
 
Kind Regards, 
Amy (Number 7 beehive close) 

 
 
Amy Mason 
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